
   

   
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

October 16, 2020 

 

Alan Bell 

575 Grand Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55102  
 

VIA EMAIL: smartbar67@gmail.com 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1619 University Avenue West   

 

Dear Mr. Bell: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 13, 2020 at the remote Legislative Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

November 3, 2020 between 1:30 pm and 3:00 pm for further discussion. This hearing will 

also take place via phone.    

 

As soon as possible, please fill out the attached Building Permit application. Attach your  plan 

explaining the configuration and layout of the intended use. Indicate you are applying for a 

change in use and explain what you are proposing. Please send that to Dori Defresne and David 

Eide with the Department of Safety and Inspections. Ms. Dufrense’s contact information is: 651-

266-9070  dori.dufresne@ci.stpaul.mn.us and Mr. Eide at 651-266-9088 

David.Eide@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

Encl: building permit application  

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Sebastian Migdal - Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 

 Dori Dufresne – Department of Safety & Inspections, Plan Review 

David Eide – Department of Safety & Inspections, Zoning Inspector 
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